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I am a sportsman and have lived in Oregon all of my life.  I have hunted birds and 

small rodents for over 40 years.  This bill will cripple. Anglers and the shops that 

supply fur for fly tying.  Having originally found Oregon to be a conservative state and 

now the metro is so liberal actually turns my stomach and make mw want to move to 

another state that has a conservative bent. 

 

Regarding this stupid  bill I totally oppose it! I lived in Eastern Oregon where we 

hunted squirrels and par boiled them and eat them.   

 

We fly fishers would have to go out of state and order all materials to continue our 

sport.   

 

Fly shops would be crippled to not be able to get materials we need.  It will put 

another small business in Oregon out of business! 

 

I totally oppose this bill! 


